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Friday 20th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors 

School Packed Lunch 

After October half term we will be offering all children the option of a sandwich packed lunch.  If you think this is 
something your child would prefer rather than hot school dinners please contact the school office. 

 
 

Stars of the Week! 
 

 Attendance 
 

Reception Nicholas  

 

Well done to all the Stars of the 
Week who all enjoyed Hot 
Chocolate Friday with Mrs 

Askew. 

 

 

Reception 98.7 % 

Year 1 Jayden D Year 1 96.7% 

Year 2 Ruby  Year 2 97.9% 

Year 3 Joshuaa H Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 Chloe W Year 4 97.3% 

Year 5 Riley W Year 5 93.8% 

Year 6 Nwando Year 6 98.9% 

Mrs Askew Gabrielle   

Mrs Lucas John F 
  

   
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
As you may know, every year we have a 'Bake Off' style baking competition to raise funds for Macmillan 
Coffee Morning, which this year is on Friday 27th September. 
The children are invited to bake a cake and enter it into the competition. There will be prizes for the best 
cakes.  We also ask parents to donate cakes and after the Celebration Assembly that morning, everyone is 
invited to join us to buy a cake and a hot drink.  All of the money raised at the coffee morning will go to 
Macmillan.  Every year you do us proud, we hope this year will be the best ever! 
Bring your competition entries into the school office on Thursday morning, 26th September, to be 
judged.  Prizes will be awarded at Celebration Assembly the following day, before the coffee morning. 
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School Photos 
 
The children’s photos will be taken on Monday 30th September, please ensure your child has the correct 
uniform and tie, many thanks 
 
Goodbyes 
 
Today we say ‘goodbye’ to Mrs Dooley as she leaves to begin her maternity leave. We wish her all the 
very best.  We also say goodbye to Mrs Matysniak who is also leaving us today.  We thank her for her 
hard work as a cleaner and a Dinner Lady at OLA and wish her luck in the future. 
 
Uniform 
 
Can you please ensure all your child’s uniform is named, if it is lost and not named we cannot get it back 
to them. 

 

Diary Dates 

 
21st Sept Multi-Cultural Mass 5pm - church 

27th Sept  McMilliam Coffee morning – 9.30am - school hall 

30th Sept School photo day 

 


